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Ms. Sheree Grant   OCD-SW-12-326 
Vista Landfill, LLC 
242 West Keene Road 
Apopka, Florida 32703 
 
 Orange County – SW WACS # 87081 
 Vista Landfill, Class III 
 Permit Application No. SC48-0165969-019 Complete  
 
Dear Ms. Grant: 
 
Your application for permit, DEP File Number SC48-0165969-019, is considered complete as of 
August 14, 2012.  On August 16, 2012, the Department received the document “First Request for 
Additional Information (dated August 7, 2012) Responses,” dated August 14, 2012.  The original 
permit application was dated July 10, 2012 and received July 12, 2012.  We will make every 
effort to issue our final agency action as quickly as possible. In the meantime, if you have any 
questions, please feel free to contact me by phone or e-mail. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Kim Rush at (407) 897-4314 or by e-mail at 
kim.rush@dep.state.fl.us. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
________________________ 
F. Thomas Lubozynski, P.E. 
Waste Program Administrator 
 
cc:   
Victor Damasceno, PhD, P.E. – Geosyntec Consultants, vdamasceno@geosyntec.com 
Jay Davoll – City of Apopka, jdavoll@apopka.net  
Lori Cunniff – OCEPD, lori.cunniff@ocfl.net 
Arnaldo Mercado, OCEPD, arnaldo.mercado@ocfl.net    
Paul Bermillo – WM, Inc., PBermil1@wm.com  
Deborah Perez – WM, Inc., dperez@wm.com  


